
 
Solano Winds 

Special Governing Board Votes on Motions 
August 17th, 2020 

 
On August 17, 2020, in emails sent to President Ron Garrison, Governing Board 
members of the Solano Winds voted to approve the following: 
 

1) Approve the Minutes from the Governing Board meeting held virtually on 
August 5, 2020, and, 

2) Approve the cancellation of the Solano Winds current liability insurance with 
Nonprofits Insurance Alliance through the insurance broker Vallejo Insurance 
Associates while maintaining the Directors and Officers liability insurance 
with Nonprofits Insurance Alliance throughout the 2020-2021 season. 

 
The Motions were presented by Vice President Robert Honeychurch and seconded by 
Governing Board member Jerry Hedrick. Governing Board votes were unanimous on 
both Motions.  

 


